
 
 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
Office of the Attorney General 

Richmond 23219 
 900 East Main Street 
 Richmond, Virginia 23219 
 804-786-2071 
 804-371-8947 TDD 
 
 

March 16, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Jan Hathcock 
Public Relations Coordinator 
Library of Virginia 
800 East Broad Street 
Richmond, Virginia  23219-8000 
 
Dear Ms. Hathcock: 
 

I have reviewed the contents of the Library of Virginia Board’s regulations, 17 VAC 15-120-10, involving 
Elimination of Social Security Numbers in Public Records.  The regulations are within the Library’s Board’s 
statutorily conferred powers and they pose no risk of conflict with other state or federal laws. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Alison Paige Landry 
     Senior Assistant Attorney General  
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